Announcing

’ l‘ The International Graduate

Training Centre in
PIMS Mathematical Biology

First Graduate Research Summit

at the
&, University of British Columbia
Sept. 28-30, 2007

The IGTC is a new PIMS initiative to develop and
enhance graduate training opportunities in Math-
ematical Biology in the Pacific Northwest. Inter-

ested students, post-docs and faculty are invited

to participate in this unique summit which will

include plenary talks, contributed talks, a poster ¥
session, and a professional development !
seminar. For the latest information, please visit
the website:

Organizers: :
Sandi Merchant
merchant@math.ubc.ca Y,
Ryan Lukeman '
lukeman@math.ubc.ca



